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Dear Valuable customers 

 

Notice of suspension of exhibition at the 35th Nepcon Japan 

Dear Sirs,  

We would like to thank you for your continued prosperity. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 

 We apologize for the inconvenience, but we have decided not to exhibit  

at the "35th Nepcon Japan" that we announced the other day. 

(2021/1/20 (Wednesday) -2021/1/22 (Friday) at Tokyo Big Sight) 

 

 The number of people infected with the new corona virus in Tokyo, where we are located, is 

still unpredictable, and we have repeatedly considered safety measures based on the "Infection 

Spread Prevention Guidelines" at the exhibition. 

Finally, we have decided to stop exhibiting in a hurry, giving top priority to the safety of 

customers who are planning to visit Tokyo and our staff. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused to those who were planning to visit our 

booth. It is said that this exhibition will be held as scheduled for now. (As of 1/8) 

We will inform you about the products and technical information by using online booth in 

Nepcon Japan as below. 

 

"Online visit / business consultation service" * Pre-registration required 

https://www.nepconjapan.jp/ja-jp/lp/visit/online20201126.html 

 

We also accept individual meeting by using the web conferencing system, so please feel free 

to contact us if you have any interests. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely yours 


